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In Loving Memory 
Jacqueline (Casey) Foster passed away 
at the age of 57 on May 3, with her 
husband Greg, son Daniel, and daugh-
ter Charlynn by her side. She spent her 
summers growing up in the North-
woods with her family and loved the 
area and people so much that Jacque 
and her husband bought their own cab-
in on Pinewoods which they had 
planned to retire to. Despite the hard-
ships thrown her way from serious 
medical issues the past few years she 
continued to make others laugh, main-
tained a positive outlook, staying 
strong until the end.  Her spirit will live 
on in all the people that were fortunate 
to be part of her life. 

It’s been another wonderful summer in 
the Northwoods. We were lucky 
enough to escape the heat by floating 
in the lake or taking a cool walk in the 
woods. Thank you to the many volun-
teers who help maintain our common 
lands for everyone’s enjoyment. Thank 
you to all the residents and especially 
our newer neighbors for your contin-
ued support. The annual election of 
officers resulted in some changes. 

Anne Reed resigned from the North-
woods Board this September after 
serving for eight years. During that 
time, she was very active as Chairper-
son of the Membership Committee. 
Anne made sure to welcome every 
new resident with information, trail 
map, beach passes, and homemade 
bread. She is also responsible for or-
ganizing the landscaping volunteers, 
making sure the area around the 
beach is mowed and edged, and the 
flower beds are planted, watered, and 
weeded throughout the summer. For-
tunately, Anne will continue in that 
capacity. Thank you, Anne, for your 
many years of service to the North-
woods Association. 

Robert Comba stepped into the open 
Board seat and was elected to a three-
year term at the September General 
Membership meeting. Robert and his 
wife Christine recently purchased Ruth 
Muccio’s home at 148 Chuckwagon 

Trail. Robert has been in the construc-
tion and HVAC field for 33 years. Chris-
tine is a New York City School Teacher 
for the past 15 years. They live in 
Bayshore, NY and spend as much time 
as possible in the Northwoods. Roberts 
goals for the Northwoods Community 
are to assist with keeping our communi-
ty a beautiful place for all families to 
enjoy and to help with all improvements 
throughout. Robert looks forward to 
participating and helping with all future 
community activities and events as well. 
Welcome aboard Robert, we are looking 
forward to working with you. 

Northwoods Election Results 



Fall Cleanup is sched-

uled for Saturday, October 
7 at 9am. Volunteers are 
needed to take down the 
tents, cover the picnic ta-
bles, bring in the swim dock 
and ropes, clean both spill-
ways of debris, and any-
thing else that needs atten-
tion before winter. Do you 
have a few hours to spare? 
Please come lend a hand.     

  
Raindate — Sunday, October 8 at 9am 

ALL BOATS should be re-

moved from the lake for the 
winter. Please take your 
boats home and give them a 
good cleaning before putting 
them back in the spring. Boats left out often get 
turned over and fill with stagnant, disease carrying 
water. 

Happy Trails 

Trail marking is under way and should 
be completed before hunting season. 
The new markers are metal and color 
coded to match the trails with an ar-

row to point you in the right direction. Thanks to 
Mike and Megan Goldfuss, Neil Rotman and Jeff 
Hedden for getting this done. Enjoy your autumn 
hikes and rides! 

Big game season begins October 14 for muz-

zleloaders and October 21 for the regular hunting 
season. Several members hunt our 
lands on a regular basis. For your 
safety try to limit trail use to be-
tween 10am and 3pm. Wear 
bright orange clothing so you can 
be seen and not mistaken for a 
deer. Don’t forget your pets – a 
bright coat or collar will keep them safe too.  

Our Holiday party will once again be held at The 
Hitching Post - Nettle Meadow on December 8 from 
5 to 8 PM. Admission is $30 per person for mem-
bers in good standing, $36 for others. Mark your 
calendar and be sure to attend the party. The Hitch-
ing Post is a great venue, rich in Northwoods history 
and the charcuterie boards are wonderful. It’s a 
great way to kick off the holiday season, spend 
some time with old friends and meet new neigh-
bors.  
We will ask for rsvp’s as we get closer to the date. 
Hope to see you there! 

Are you a senior and NYS resident?  
You might want to see if you qualify to 
save money on property taxes and 
home heating. New York State spon-
sors programs for both.  

The Energy Assistance Program 
(HEAP) – Provides help with heating fuel and electric-
ity for qualified seniors. Applications can be picked 
up at Warren County Dept. of Social Services Human 
Service Building 1340 State Route 9 Lake George, NY 
12845 518-761-6338  

The Enhanced STAR Program – Provides tax relief for 
qualified seniors. Must be 65 by March 1 Applica-
tions and information are available from Melissa Ge-
nier in  Luzerne Town Hall PO Box 370 Lake Luzerne, 
NY 12846  

It’s a new year for the 50/50 fundraiser.      

Sixty dollars will get you thirteen 
chances to win one hundred dollars 
or more! Monthly drawings. Pro-
ceeds go the Northwoods Assoc.  

Get in on the fun— send your $60 
check made out to “Northwoods Assoc.” to:  
 Cathie Wall  
 21 Commons Lane  
 Lake Luzerne, NY 12846 


